From: cathy.colebatch cathy.colebatch

Sent: November 20, 2019 10:28 AM

To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca>

Subject: Deputation Request - 39-67 Dunlop St Rezoning

Good Morning Ms Cooke

I would like to request approval for a deputation in opposition of Staff Recommendations to
rezone 39-67 Dunlop St W.

Warmest Regards

Cathy Colebatch



